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25th November, 2020 

Christmas Lunch Arrangements 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Like many things this year our Christmas dinner plans are going to be a little be different to normal. In order 

to allow the staff to make the Christmas dinner as festive and special as we can for the children, as well as 

keeping them as safe as we can, we are organising for this to happen over two days. The implications are 

that for one day in the final week of term, the children will need a packed lunch which they will eat in their 

own classrooms. 

 

KS2 

On Tuesday 15th December KS2 will be having their 

Christmas lunch.  Christmas jumpers can be worn. 

All children in KS1 will need to have a packed lunch.  

This can either be one brought in from home or one 

provided free of charge by school if booked in 

advance. 

 

KS1 

On Wednesday 16th December KS1 will have their 

lunch. Christmas jumpers can be worn. 

All children in KS2 will need to have a packed lunch.  

This can either be one brought in from home, one 

paid for but provided by school or one provided free 

of charge by school if your child is eligible for free meals. 

 

Please can you text or email the office team to let us know by Thursday 10th December if: 

 

1. Your child would like one of our kitchen’s delicious Christmas dinners. (£2.25 for those who pay.) 

2. Your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and they would like a packed lunch provided by the 

school kitchen on Tuesday 15th December. These will be free of charge. 

3. If your child is in Year 3, 4, 5 or 6 and they would like a packed lunch provided by the school kitchen 

on Wednesday 16th December. For any child eligible for free school meals, there will be no cost. For 

any other child, the normal school dinner price will be charged. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Deborah Wood 

Headteacher 

http://www.courtneyprimaryschool.co.uk/

